2890 Harbor Drive
Stamford, CT 06902-7441

cen Claudia

@ CABLE

June 26, 2006

WFWA
3632 Butler Road
Fort Wayne, IN 46808

Re:  Confirmation Regarding Must Carry Carriage
Dear General Manager:

As you may know, Time Warner Cable Inc. (“Time Warner Cable”), Comcast
Corporation (“Comcast™) and Adelphia Communications Corporation (**Adelphia™) have
entered into certain agreements by which Time Warner Cable plans to acquire certain
cable system assets of Adelphia and Comcast. The transaction is expected to close on or
after July 31, 2006.

Time Warner Cable has been informed that your station has been carried in accordance
with the FCC’s “must-carry” rules in the following cable system(s): BRYAN OH-
REBUILD (“System(s)™"). This letter is provided as a courtesy to notify you that in
connection with the transaction described above, effective as of the date of the acquisition
of the System(s), Time Warner Cable will continue to carry your station’s signal in the
System(s) in a manner consistent with FCC regulations and your station’s must-carry
status. If such treatment is contrary to your understanding of your station’s carriage
status, please let us know within ten (10) business days of this letter. If we do not hear
from you in that time, you will be deemed to have confirmed the information in this
letter.

Please feel free to contact me at (203) 328-4827 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Tasheem Lomax-Plaxico



